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Ref. No. St. CPS/2020/21/38              Circular                              Date:  25.02.2021 

 

 

Subject: To ensure Safety and Protection of children from online threats / cyber 

bullying 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

In COVID 19 pandemic times, school education shifted to online mode.  To ensure safety and 

protection of students while they are on internet, Directorate of Education: School Branch, 

Govt. of NCT of Delhi started an awareness drive to ensure that every possible step is taken 

towards giving children safe spaces to learn keeping their innocence intact.  A sharp rise in 

cyber bullying and abuse of children needs to be supervised by parents. 

 

For the same, parents are requested to refer to Circular No. DE.23(564)/Sch.Br./2021/123 

dated 22.02.2021.  The same can be accessed on the below given link:  

https://en.unesco.org/news/mhrd-ncert-and-unesco-bring-attention-counter-cyberbullying 

 

All parents must share the guidelines with their wards for safe use of internet by students.  

 

With regards 

 
Inderpreet Bhumra 

Principal (Acting) 

St. Cecilia’s Public School 
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